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LLOYD’S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

95, Bothwell Street, Glasgow, C.2

Telegrams: Register, Glasgow, Telex Telephone: Central 6491 (7 Lines)
Telex No.: 77530

Copy 1tr. enclesed. 3lst December, 1959.

L "BRIGADIER".

Thenk yeou for yeour letter of the 29th
December in respect of the tailshaft survey.

Mr. Peace who carried out the inspection
at Glasgow in April, 1959 (Glasgow Report No.89905)
is now stationed at Cadiz. As the Owners subseguently
requested that the withdrawal of the tailshaft for the
fitting of & new oll gland be acecepled for the tailshaft
survey, Mr. Peace was asked for his comments.

I enclose a copy of his reply, and regret that
this was not forwarded with Greenock Report No.2653L,

Yourse faib

o e retery to the
Ottt gh| Committee.

00 2S00 2S 2 50Oy

The Secretary,
LONDON.
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